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Dear Parent/Carer,                                                                                                       25th September 2023  
  
I do hope and pray you and your family are well.   
  
I am writing to remind you that this Friday 29th September has been allocated as a staff inset day 

and therefore students should remain at home. Staff and Senior Leaders will be working strategically 

to plan and embed the next phase of our curriculum in line with Ofsted’s new Inspection Framework 

and Trust development plan.  
  
As a school we are committed to ensuring that every student we serve receives a broad and 

balanced curriculum, high quality teaching, rich knowledge, and effective assessments to prepare 

them for examinations and the world beyond St Mark’s when they leave us in Year 13.  
  
Please be advised that students should remain at home this Friday as the school will only be open to 

staff.  
  
Many thanks for your continued support and understanding. If you have any questions about this, 

please feel free to contact the school.  

Yours faithfully, 

Hannah Fahey 

Principal 
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